
Employment
1st Committee 
We need you to help advance
DDA’s Employment 1st goals 

What is the Employment 1st Committee?

The Employment 1st Committee is made up of
people who are committed to ensuring people
with developmental disabilities have access to
the tools they need to achieve their
employment-related goals. The Employment
1st Committee is also committed to the belief
that all people can work. 

What additional voices are needed on the Employment 1st Committee?

We are actively seeking new members who use DDA employment services to join our
committee. Your voice is important as we talk about DDA’s employment services. We
need your input. 

What is the time commitment?

The Employment First Committee meets on the second Tuesday of each month from
12:30-2 p.m. There is also an opportunity to join a subcommittee if you are interested.
Subcommittees meet separately. 

To learn more about DDA's Employment 1st Committee visit our
Employment webpage by using the following URL: 
Employment Services (maryland.gov).

To express interest in joining the Employment 1st Committee please email
Kasey Venn, DDA's Statewide Employment and Meaningful Day Services
Coordinator at  kasey.venn@maryland.gov.

https://health.maryland.gov/dda/Pages/employment.aspx
mailto:kasey.venn@maryland.gov

